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The children in Harvills Fun 
Academy were busy making 
Valentine’s Day and Mother’s 
Day crafts this term. Here are a 
few examples of their 
masterpieces.   

Easter bunting and Easter cards. 
I am sure that you will agree 
that the finished products are 
extremely cute! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Welcome to this term’s Harvills Fun Academy newsletter.  

I would like to start by officially welcoming Mrs. Shepard to our 

breakfast club team. Many of you will have met her and I am sure 

that you will agree that she is a great addition.  

This term has been a challenging one for most of us in terms of 

illness. You will have noticed that there have been different 

members of staff taking care of your children at times. I would like 

to take this opportunity to thank the staff for stepping in to ensure 

that the provision could still be offered to our working parents. I 

would like to say a special thanks to Mrs. Phillips and Mrs. Shepard 

who have covered frequently this term.  

All that is left to do is wish you a very happy Easter. I look forward 

to seeing you in the summer term. 

Mrs. Marsden 

 

 

Fun Academy Staff 

Breakfast club: Mrs. Shenston and Mrs. Shepard 

Afterschool club: Angie and Julie  
 

 

 

Reminder 

There will be no after school session on Tuesday 25th July. 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

Fun Academy Opening Times 

Breakfast club (Monday-Friday) 7:45am-8:45am 

Afterschool club (Monday-Friday) 
End of the school day-6:00pm 

 

Reminder: Harvills Fun Academy after school sessions 

cannot be booked on the final day of each term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Booking sessions and payment 
 

Our limit for the number of children we can have attending each session is 30. For this reason, it is really important 

that you book sessions early in order to avoid disappointment. 

All Harvills Fun Academy sessions MUST be booked in advance, using the Schoolgateway app. If a session has not 

been booked, your child cannot attend. If you have booked a session that you no longer require, there is an option 

to cancel and your account will be credited.  Here is a reminder of the deadlines for payment: 

Breakfast: before 7:30am on the morning of the session required 
After school: before 3pm on the afternoon of the session required 

We do understand that, sometimes, work commitments can change at short notice, meaning that you need to 

making a booking outside of the above deadlines. If this is the case, please contact the school office as soon as 

possible and we will try our very best to accommodate you. Please note that this may not always be possible.  

 

 

 

 

Summer at Harvills Fun Academy 

Please see below a timetable of activities that will take place during the summer term. 

Adult-led Activities 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Adult-led 
Activity 

Fun Fit Games and 
puzzles night 

Paper craft night Mindfulness 
activities 

Film night 

 

Other indoor activities will include reading for pleasure, construction, small world toys, etc.  

In addition to the indoor activities, all children will have access to the outdoor area. If they choose to, the children can 

engage in physical activities, including football, skipping, hula hooping, etc. 

 

Fun Academy Charges 

Breakfast club: £3.50 per session 

Afterschool club: £6.00 per session 
 

Late fee: £1 per minute after 6pm. 
 

 

 


